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11/9/2010

Honorable members of the Board,  

I am writing in regards to the CCC Staff's proposed modifications to the Santa 
Barbara Land Use Development code. 

Did your staff report to you, the desires of your constituents, communicated at the 
community meetings? 

Have all the community concerns been addressed and resolved?  

What did the majority say again and again at all of the community meetings? 

Can you vote today with clear conviction that you are representing the electorate? 

Or do you vote to appease the CCC & the outspoken, loud environmental groups? 

It states clearly in section 30512 (a) of the Coastal Act, “the commission is not 
authorized …. to diminish or abridge the authority of a local government to adopt and 
establish, by ordinance, the precise content of its land use plan. 

I ask that you act on behalf of the people in this county, and vote NOT to accept the 
California Coastal Commissions demands to change the LUDC.  The CCC staff's 
desire to change Santa Barbara Land Use, to the current wave of interpretations, of 
the Coastal Commission Act is unacceptable.  The CCC has no right to rewrite the 
LUDC! 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Joanne Williamson, 

California & Santa Barbara voting citizen & Hollister Ranch resident 


